
Please vote in favor of HB 2488 to incorporate climate change and environmental justice into land use decisions. To do anything 
else is to ignore the reality of our past, present and future. Take care of all Oregonians by implementing a long overdue update to 
our land use planning system so that we are better prepared for climate impacts and are adequately engaging unserved 
communities.
Thank you.


